
CCG Science Week:  
Photography Competition Guidelines 

GLASS: MORE THAN MEETS THE EYE 

The theme for this years’ Science Week is glass, so naturally, the theme of our photo competition is 
also glass! We’ve got some small prizes and it’s a bit of fun, so put your creative hat on and have a 
go! 

To enter: Take a photo which incorporates glass in some way. The photo can be of glass, taken 
through glass or in glass – the more creative, the better! Your entry must include a short caption (50 
words or less) describing your photo and how it relates to the theme. 

 

Who can enter? 

The photography competition is open to interested students from Years 5 – 12.  There are four age 
categories: 
Junior – Years 5 and 6.    Inter – Years 7, 8 and 9  
Senior – Years 10, 11 and 12     

What do I need to submit? 

The photography contest is limited to one submission per entrant. You will need to submit: 

1. A single photograph focusing on the topic "Glass: More than Meets the Eye.” Each photograph 
must be original, authentic, unpublished, taken or created by the entrant. 

2. A completed and signed entry form.  

How should I submit my photograph and entry form? 

Photographs must be submitted electronically as a JPEG, TIFF, PNG, or GIF file. Electronic 
files must be at least 300 dpi (or 1500 x 1500 pixels). Electronic submissions are to be sent 
to science@ccg.vic.edu.au with the subject heading as "CCG 2022 Photography Competition". 

Entry forms can be submitted electronically or printed and handed to your science teacher. 

If you have any problems submitting your entry, please e-mail science@ccg.vic.edu.au. 

When is the deadline? 

All eligible submissions must be received electronically by 5 p.m, Monday, August 15, 2022. 

How will the photographs be judged? 

The photographs will be judged by a panel of science teachers on creativity and relevance to and 
incorporation of the theme. 

What are the prizes? 

The selected winning entry in each age category will win a science themed book. The winner's and 
finalists' names and entries will be posted in the Vine newsletter.  

 


